
 
 

Cherokee County Planning Commission 
MINUTES 

Tuesday, July 6, 2010 
7:00 PM 

 
The Cherokee County Municipal Planning Commission held its rescheduled public 
hearing on Tuesday, July 6, 2010 in Cherokee Hall at the Cherokee County 
Administrative Building.  In attendance for the Planning Commission were, Chairman 
Bob Whitaker, Betty Callahan, Garland Stewart, Elizabeth Semler, Charles Kirby, Tom 
Hill and Thais Escondo.  Vice-Chairman Michael Oxley and Scott Barnes did not attend. 
In attendance for Cherokee County Staff were Vicki Taylor Lee, Zoning Administrator 
and Vikki Simmons, Planning Assistant. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  

 
 

NEW CASES: 
 
Case # 10-07-016 – James R. and Barbara H. Kirk requesting to rezone 14.25 
acres from R-80 to AG for farming and greenhouse use.  Property is located at 584 Gay 
Thompson Drive in Land Lot 48 of the 15th District and is more particularly described as 
Cherokee County MAP 15N19, Parcel 120. 
 
Vicki Taylor Lee presented the case. 
 
No one was present to represent the case. 
 
Mr. Whitaker made motion to table the case until the August 3, 2010 public hearing. 
 
Mrs. Callahan seconded the motion. 
 
Motion passed 7-0. 

 
 
Other Business 
 
Approval of June minutes 
 
Adjourned 7:15 


